
NOTICE   OF   SPECIAL  REETING

There  will  be  a  special  meeting  of  the  Board  of

Library  Directors  of  the  City  of  Decatur,   Illinois  on  Friday,

October  23,   1970  at  4:30  P.  M.   at  the  Decatur  Public  Library,

457  North  Main,   Decatur,   Illinois.

The  purpose  of  the  meeting  is  to  discuss  the  sale  of

the  present  library  building  and  the  offer  to  purchase  received

at  the  regular  meeting  on  October  16,   1970.

R.    L.    SCHUERMAN
President


